
Dear Parent,

You have previously been approved for a Parent PLUS Loan for your Kentucky Christian 
University student. Please indicate below the amount you wish to borrow for the 
2023-2024 academic year.

You will also need to complete a PLUS Loan application on the U.S. Department of  
Education website, studentaid.gov. The credit check must be completed, approved, and 
this form returned to the Financial Aid Office before your PLUS loan can be certified.  
Please take the processing fee into consideration when calculating your amount. This may 
be emailed to Taylor Johnson (tajohnson@kcu.edu) or faxed to 606-474-3268. Please call 
the Financial Aid Office (606-474-3226) if you have any further questions. 

_____________________________________	      ____________________________________                  
Student Name   (First & Last)			        Parent Name   (First & Last)  		               

_____________________________________         (_________)__________________________
Student ID						           Parent Phone Number

U.S. Citizen:  q Yes   or     q No		                    ____________________________________
(Parent) 			                      		       Parent E-Mail          
         	                           				         
							            _____________________________________        
	                                                                                    Parent Signature/Date				  

 I would like to request a total of $______________ for this school year.
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